OiL CONSERVATION COMMISSION
1000 RIO BRAZOS ROAD
AZTEC, NEW MEXICO

July 18, 1961

Otto Hackel & Assoclates
401 Patterson Building
Denver 2, Colorado

Attn: UMr. William W. Whitley
Dear Sir:

We have checked production records as requested by your letter of
July 11, 1961 and find that the accumulative production through
May, 1961 on the R.L. Bayless #1 Jicarilla well in Section
15-28N-1W t1s 1592 barrels. The well was first delivered in May
80 this represents May production. June production is not yet

on file in this offica.

Ve also have:.on file a Gas-01] Ratio test filed July 7, 1961 showing
that the well produced /1 BOFD on test, with a Gas~0{l1 ratio of
E00@ to 1. The allowadble on this well is 70 BOFD,

Sofar as your question regarding production information and
statistical reports I would suggest that you write the New Mexico
0tl and Gas Engineering Committee, Box 127, Hobbs, New Mexico,
Attsntion, M., William Vaughan, as their organization publishes
produciion statistics. ZThe Commission has this information on file
in the Sanic Fe and District offices »ut does not print and
dictribute it.

If we can be of any further service, please contact us.

Yours very truly

ECA tks Emery C. Arnold
Supervisor, District #3



